
 

  

1 August 2023 

We need to do some work in your neighbourhood 

Kia ora, 

Old Te Atatu Road – Bus Lane Works 

Our role is to ensure that people can move around the city easily and safely. Auckland Transport and its 

contractor Fulton Hogan are set to start work at Old Te Atatu Road. Our works involve upgrade of pedestrian 

crossings, footpaths, traffic calming devices and line marking. 

Where 427 Old Te Atatu Road, Te Atatū Peninsula. 

When (start date) 14 August 2023 

Hours of work 7:00 am – 07:00 pm 

For (duration) Approximately 1 Month - weather dependent 

The work we’re doing 

We’re doing this work to maintain and improve your neighbourhood and to keep our communities safe. The 

drawings overleaf show where we’ll be working. 

We’ll do our best to start the work on time. Factors such as wet weather could mean a delayed start. If the 

delay is significant, we’ll notify you. 

We’ll handle traffic flow in and out of the area, and any detours 

We will use a mix of temporary traffic signs (like stop/go signs) and traffic lights, and a lower speed limit. We 

do this to keep traffic moving and keep people who use the roads and footpaths safe. Traffic controllers will 

help to manage vehicle access. Please follow all signs, light signals and traffic directions.  

You’ll need to reduce your speed when you’re driving through the area. Please follow all signs, light signals 

and traffic directions. 

Street parking may be limited during these hours. Any vehicles parked in the work area will be towed to a safe 

position a short distance from the work site and may be returned to its original position by our approved towing 

company. Every effort will be made to locate the owner before towing. 

However, to avoid any inconvenience we would appreciate if you could park your vehicle away from the work 

area on scheduled work shifts. 

We will need to close a road and set up detours. Please plan ahead and think about using another route. We’ll 

set up signs that give traffic directions for surrounding roads. If you live somewhere along a closed road, traffic 

controllers at either end of the road will help you. Please follow all signs, light signals and traffic directions. 

 

Contact Us  

If you have any queries or concerns about these project works, please contact AT through the details below:   

The Project and Business Interface Team 

Email: Projects@at.govt.nz  

Phone: 09 930 5090  

 

If you have any queries directly related to the construction, please contact our contractor:   

mailto:Projects@at.govt.nz
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Project Manager: Daeyoung Jeong 

Email: Daeyoung.Jeong@fultonhogan.com 

Phone: 027 546 2744 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation whilst we carry out these essential works. 

Ngā mihi, 

Infrastructure Project Delivery 

Integrated Networks 

  



 

    



 

  

 

Work area 

Traffic Management Extent 

Traffic Management Extent 


